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January I3, 1932*

k Dr. C. M. Ilincks,
Director,
The Canadian National Committee for Mental Hygiene, 
111 St» George Street,
Toronto, 5, Ontario#

Dear Sir,
Let ne thank you for sending me the 

resume of the activities of the Canadian rational
Committee for Mental Hygiene for the year 1931
which I have read with Interest.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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